
 

 
AM/LL 10/07/18 

                    Year 6  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Forest Walk – Thursday 19th July 
 

On Thursday 19th July we will be taking Year 6 for a day’s forest walk as part of their Young 
Leader’s Programme.  
 

The planned walk is about 5 miles. We would like parents/carers to drop their child at Burbush 
car park, at 9.30am and collect from there at 2.30pm.   
 
Children should dress appropriately for being outdoors all day, with clothing for walking and a pair 
of suitable shoes for forest walking. As the weather is likely to stay hot, they will need sun 
cream/hat, but also a light long sleeved layer in case it gets cooler.  
 
Children will need to bring a small backpack with a packed lunch and a water bottle.  We will be 
walking from Burbush over to Holmsley Caravan site, where we will stop for lunch, toilets and an 

opportunity to buy an ice cream (maximum £2 needed), then return to Burbush. 

 

Leavers’ Party – Thursday 19th July  
 

We  will  also  be  running  a Leavers’  Party  at  school  later  that  day (Thursday 19th) from 
6 - 7.30pm. We usually enjoy a water fight and pizza, and have some down-time on the field.  
 
We will use the school field and the hall for the leaver’s party. This will involve a water fight which 
will take place during the first part of the evening.  This has proved to be great fun, and anyone 
wishing to take part will need to bring their own water pistols or super-soakers as well as a towel 
and a full change of clothes and a plastic bag to put their wet things in.  Please don’t bring water 
bombs.  Obviously not everyone has to join in with the water fight, but they rarely choose to sit out!    
 
Mrs Payne, our cook, will be providing pizzas for the party.  We would be grateful if you could 

enclose a payment of £1.70 towards the cost of this. 
 
As the party will finish at 7:30pm we will need children to be collected by a named adult. Please 

show details on the permission slip below, which needs to be back by Monday 16th July.  
Looking forward to a fun day! 
 
Please complete and return the slip below about the Forest Walk and leaver’s party. 

 

Leavers’ Service – Friday 20th July 
 

The Leavers’ Service will take place in St. Mary’s Church at 9.00am on Friday 20th July, after 
which you are invited to take photos and stay for a cup of tea in the Resource Centre. Children will 

then return to school until we officially breakup at 1.30pm. We look forward to seeing you all there 
to celebrate their time at Bransgore Primary. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support,  
 
Alison Mayall 
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Year 6  
 

Forest Walk – Thursday 19th July 
Burbush car park, at 9.30am and collect from there at 2.30pm  

 

Please return to the office by Monday 16th July 

 

Name……………………………………………………..  Class………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Yr 6 Forest Walk 

 
I do not give permission for my child to take part in the Yr 6 Forest Walk 

 

I will arrange to drop and collect my child from Burbush Car Park. 

 

My child will be collected by ……………………………………..…………….………… 

 

 

Medical Information: 

Any updated/additional medical information  

 

 

 

Leavers’ Party – Thursday 19th July 6 – 7.30pm 

 
 

My child will be collected from the party by ……………………………………………..……. 

 

I enclose £1.70 towards the cost of pizzas  

 

Signed …………………………………………………..  Date …………………………………. 

 

 

 

 


